The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Supervisors was called to order by
Supervisor Lori Raub on April 4th, 2024 at 7:00 pm. Supervisors Present: Alton Wilber, Lori
Raub & Darin DeRose. Secretary/Treasurer present: Laura Pert. Public present: Lennie
Kalechitz, Stacey Kalechitz, Brian Ritter, Emily Ritter, Wanda Peirce, Harry Peirce, Clifford
Reed, Dave Evanoski, Mary & Gary Mathis, Kevin & Tami Noonan, Wayne Doc Luce, Kelly
Luce, Zeke Raub, Dan Henry, Roy Cole Jr, Brenda Daniels, Jess Daniels, Bill Bayne, Jill
Aldrich, Alice Roe, Bob Roe, Meg Egitto, Vince Krisylevicz, Richard Schwab, Tony & Diane
Silver, Dale & Louise Dayton, Mary Reinwald, Caitlynn Stone, Cassandra Becker, Casey Rose,
Craig Williams, Jay C Dennison, Dale G Webster, Rebecca Rose, John Krisko and Jesselyn
Blaisure.

Pledge of Allegiance was said.

Public Comments: Bill Bayne complemented the supervisors and road crew on their care of trees
on Tripp Lake Road. Bill Bayne brought up many questions regarding the Snake Creek Volunteer
Fire Company, the new truck and the Liberty Community Park. Many people chimed in with
thoughts and opinions on different matters. It was stated that we could not continue to discuss or
act on the fire company nor other matters without them being on the agenda for the meeting. The
Liberty Community Park meeting will take place on April 20, 2024 at the Grange Hall.

Minutes: Darin made the motion to accept the March Meeting Minutes, Alton seconds, Lori
votes “yes”.

Road Report: Darin DeRose reports that they spent March starting pipe cleanouts and assessing
the current state of pipes on various roads throughout the township. They worked on trees and
tree cutting on Tripp Lake Road.

Treasurer’s Report: Lori motions to accept the March 2024 Treasurer’s Report as presented and
allow the treasurer to pay any bills, Alton seconds, Darin says “yes”.

Scheduled Public Input: None
Old Business: None

New Business: Liberty Community Park was discussed during the public comments. Kelly Luce
was present along with a few other park volunteers who discussed concerns with the supervisors.
The supervisors noted the conversation that was had in regards to concerns about the safety and
upkeep of the park as well as the insurance policy. The matter of who owns the park was
discussed as well. The supervisors offered that the park committee hold their meeting at the
Grange Hall on April 20th, 2024 and they accepted. Anyone who wishes to help with the park or
further discuss the park matter should attend this meeting.

Meetings: The next regular Planning Commission Meeting is Monday, April 8th at 7pm. The
next Monthly Township Meeting is Thursday, May 2nd, 2024.

Correspondence: None.
Check Signing: The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment: Lori made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:53 pm, Alton seconds, Darin says
“yes”.



